
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

REGULAR MEETING CANCELLATION 
CAROVA BEACH ROAD SERVICE DISTRICT 

TAKE NOTICE that the CAROVA BEACH ROAD SERVICE DISTRICT 
meeting on Friday, July 12, 2024 at 11:00 AM, at the Carova Beach 
Volunteer Fire Department has been cancelled. 

This the 9th day of July, 2024. 

Michelle Perry, PE 
County Engineer 

For more information contact: 
Currituck County Engineering Department 
(252) 232-6034 


